

Jane Marum < jamemarum@gmail.com>

DC trip

1 message

Bud Hannah

 bhannah@rushmore.com>

Fri, May 22, 2015 at 1:08 PM

To: Jill Beck <jill@ndrealtors.com>, Jane Marum <Jane@ndrealtors.com>

Cc: bhannah@rushmore.com

CRS Mid-Year

Conference

Thank you Dakotas Chapter CRS for the opportunity to represent you there.

I did get to meet with Holli Woodward for coffee and go over what meetings she thought I should attend.

Thank you

Holli.

May 13- May 15,2015

On Wednesday I attended the CRS Leadership and New Member Engagement Model, meetings also the Strategic Planning Committee meeting.

There was a lot of discussion on the transition that we still have to go thru, and the Chapters that have went through said it was easy to do.

They have posted video on the New CRS website to help others with the transition . I didn't get to make the Welcome reception , I was with

The SD night out.

May 14,2015

I did get to attend the Chapter Presidents Leadership Forum for Diane, they want to promote CRS and work at getting more new and

younger CRS agents involved with the association. Then attended the CRs Membership Development Committee, and sat in on the Chapter

Officers Networking and the Board of Directors meeting.

I want to say thank you and I think it helped me see where CRS is going and to understand why the changes are coming.

Respectfully summited, Bud Hannah, CRS 2015 Chapter President Elect.

Thank you,